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May 7, 1997 

TO: STEVE ZAPPE 

FROM: Don Hancock ~ 
RE: NMED letters regarding the WIPP RCRA Permit 

As we discussed by phone this afternoon, I request that you mail me 
copies of the following (as described in your 5/1 WIPP Quarterly Review 
presentation): 

* Letter, Kelley to Light, 3/10 
"' Letter, Kelley to. Skeen. 3/31 
• 2/25 letter to DOE for revised groundwater monitoring plan 
* 4/11 letter to DOE on SWMU$ · 
* 4/29 letter to DOE on modeling and parameter information. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

For 25 years a continuing tradition of effective citizen action 
printed an ksmtf paper --- .-,-
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